
 

Dear valued customers and friends of The Door and Trim 
Store. We are committed to doing our part to support 
social distancing efforts  during this unprecedented 
evolving situation with the coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Rest assured, we are prepared to provide you with the 
same great services that youʼve come to expect from The 
Door and Trim Store.  

Precautionary measures are being taken to limit the 
potential spread of the virus.  To help protect you and our 
employees,  we will operate business through phone or 
email correspondence whenever possible, however the 
showroom will remain open and we are here for you. You 
can also call ahead for free advice 480-668-6396 , place 
your order and pick up curb side! Or visit us online at 
www.doorandtrimstore.com 
  
As a reminder, we are available Monday through Friday 
7W00 a.m. – 5W00 p.m.

Stuck at home? Bored ? This might be the best time to 
finally get some home improvement projects underway! 
What about those doors that youʼve been dreaming 
about? Take advantage of this time, especially since we 
are also offering $25 off on any delivery for doors, 
baseboard, and any do-it-yourself item. 

http://www.doorandtrimstore.com


As new developments emerge, we will  continue to adapt 
and make adjustments necessary to comply with local 
ordinances . We appreciate your patience during this 
difficult and fluid situation.

Take care , be well and stay positive!  

Your friends at the Door and Trim Store.
 


